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Request: 
 
I would like to know the number of exotic pet licences granted by the council for from 
January 2016 to date. 

I would like the information broken own on a monthly basis, if possible, with a brief 
summary of what the licence was granted for and the area, though the details of the 
licence would take priority over the location. 

Response: 

From January 2016 to date there has been one licence for one premises in the Chirton 
ward. The licence is for 2 Dwarf Caiman. 


